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Upcoming Events

Oct. 6-12 - Fire Prevention Week

Oct. 13 - 150th Anniversary Service - 4K - Gr. 7 Sing
in Church - 10:30 am

Oct. 15 - PTO meeting - 6:00 pm at school

Oct. 16 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion,
Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm

Oct. 24 & 25 - NO SCHOOL - Wisconsin Lutheran
State Teachers’ Conference

Oct. 29 - School Board Meeting at 6:30 pm - All
school parents invited

Hot Lunch
Hot lunch this week will
be chicken nuggets,
tator tots, bananas and
grapes provided by the
Hartwig family in honor
of Oliver’s birthday. The
cost is $2.00.

Mission Offering
Progress:
Last week’s chapel
offering for God’s
Kingdom was $71.50
bringing our total to
$329.55 for the
semester.

150th Church Anniversary Service
St. John Lutheran Church will be celebrating its 150th anniversary with a special
thanksgiving service this Sunday, October 13th, 2024 beginning at 10:30 am. The
students from our school in Grades 4K - 7th , along with the Sunday School children will
be singing in that service. The children should meet upstairs in the balcony by 10:20 am.
After they sing, they will be dismissed to find their parents downstairs. Following the
worship service, there will be a potluck fellowship meal in the church basement.
Everyone from our school is invited to join in this special day of celebration.



PTOMeeting
All St. John school parents are invited to attend our first PTO meeting of the year next
Tuesday, October 15th at 6:00 pm at the school. We’ll be discussing fundraising goals
and opportunities. Please join us for this important first organizational meeting.

Donations for Firefighter Appreciation
Thank you to everyone for your generous donations of snacks,
beverages and monetary gifts that we were able to give to the
Grover-Porterfield Volunteer Fire Department. These donations will
be given to the Department representatives today after they finish
their classroom presentations.

Fire Prevention Week
This week, October 6-12, is Fire Prevention Week. Please make sure to take a few
moments to go through and practice these important fire safety measures at home,
having preparedness plans in place and checking that smoke and carbon monoxide
detectors are working properly.

Picture Retake Day
Lifetouch Photography will be at our school on Monday, November 11th for a Picture
Retake Day for those who missed Picture Day on August 1st. Also, if a parent would like
to have their child’s picture retaken, please inform Mrs. Sargent soon so she can
schedule you in on that morning.

Board Meetings-Parents Welcome
Just a reminder that the board of education meets the last Tuesday of each month. You
can find the dates of the meeting on our school newsletters. The next meeting will be on
October 29th at 6:30 pm. All parents are invited to attend.


